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Note to Executive Board Directors  

This document is submitted for the information of the Executive Board. 

To make the best use of time available at Executive Board sessions, Directors are 
invited to contact the following focal point with any technical questions about this 
document before the session:  

Mohamed Tounessi 
Country Programme Manager 
telephone: +39 06 5459 2530 
e-mail: m.tounessi@ifad.org  
 

Queries regarding the dispatch of documentation for this session should be 
addressed to: 

Deirdre McGrenra 
Governing Bodies Officer 
telephone: +39 06 5459 2374 
e-mail: d.mcgrenra@ifad.org 
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Memorandum of understanding with the African 
Development Bank and the African Development Fund 

1. During the thirty-first session of the Governing Council of IFAD, held on  
13-14 February 2008, the President of IFAD and the President of the African 
Development Bank signed a memorandum of understanding. The text of this 
memorandum is submitted for information at the April session of the Executive 
Board.  

2. A scanned copy of the memorandum of understanding, as signed on  
13 February 2008, is attached.
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